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Prof. Debaraj Mukherjee and Dr Amit Kumar Paul from the Department of 
Chemical Sciences organized a successful outreach program on 14.01.2025 for 
undergraduate Chemistry students. Thirty-five students from St. Xavier's 
College, Kolkata, Victoria Institution (College), Rammohan College and 
Vidyasagar College for Women participated enthusiastically in this one-day-
long program. The students visited the Main Campus and the J C Bose Museum 
in the morning. They attended two fascinating lectures by Prof. Anirban Bhunia
and Prof. Shubhra Ghosh Dastidar at the UAC. The visit to the state-of-the-art 
instruments of the CIF, especially the NMR, was an added attraction to the 
students. The students returned with an ambition to pursue higher studies and 
frontier areas of research. The entire program was an initiative of the two 
sponsored ANRF (Anusandhan National Research Foundation) grants of Prof. 
Debaraj Mukherjee and Dr Amit Kumar Paul to fulfil the mandate of Social 
Scientific Responsibility (SSR) of DST, Govt. of India.
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